
Committee on  

Learning Resources & Support Services 

  

The second meeting was held on 14 January 2000. At the meeting, the 

Committee identified three main focuses of work for the year 2000. 

These include textbooks, information technology and community 

resources. Four Ad Hoc Committees would be formed to: 

  

1. develop guidelines for textbooks focusing on learner needs; 

2. review the role of ED and other agents/parties in monitoring 

the quality of textbooks; 

3. review the information technology learning targets and 

monitor their implementation; and 

4. stock-take community resources and recommend means of 

enhancing their utility by schools. 

  

  


